
Project Update: August 2021 
 
I have already worked on the design and printing of the leaflets for the project. 
Designs are now out to share! Although we did social media publications yesterday 
(and we tagged you in both Facebook and Instagram), I attach the designs of the 
two types of leaflets we have done in case you want to share them. On the one hand, 
the attached file which is vertical is the A3-poster, which is visually attractive to catch 
the attention of anyone; thus, we will give this type of document to school directors, 
rural association presidents, municipal mayors, regional governors and administration 
and office employees in general in order to paste them at the entrances of all the 
aforementioned establishments. On the other hand, the attached files which are 
horizontal are the leaflets (three-part documents, front and back), which contain 
more detailed information for interested parties. We will probably use them with rural 
workers, ornithologists, professionals of nature and in general with people who have 
any relationship with field activities. Of course, both are in Spanish, since here few 
people would understand English, even less in rural places.  
 

 



 
 
Camera traps will arrive in the next few days. If we are lucky enough to discover any 
Chaco Eagle nest during the first fieldwork campaign, we will start installing them! 
 
The first fieldwork campaign will start at the end of next week. It will last more than 3 
weeks. Since I will try to be active on social networks after each day of divulgation 
(although some days we will be in very remote places), the day before we start the 
field campaign. 
 



 
 


